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Comments: Dear Sir or Madam, 

I want to publicly share my whole hearted disapproval of the proposed changes to the land at Holland Lake for

the resort that Powdr wants to build. It would definitely ruin the quiet, culture, nature and presence about Holland

Lake and the surrounding area, historians heritage. It would also draw traffic that is not welcome or wanted by

the local population. Please consider the voices of those who cherish this space the most, the locals who value

and have valued it for a very long time. Thank you for your support, 

Kelly H


